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Grand Knight Message 
February Trivia!

The word February comes from the Latin “februa” which 
refers to the” day of purification”.!

The Roman date of February 15 was the Festival of 
Purification during Caesar’s time.  I bring this to mind 
because February 14 is our annual fundraiser- Mardi Gras 
and some of us may need purification on the day after.!

!
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Council Meeting Feb 5th 

The next council meeting will 
be held February 4th and 
dinner will be provided. 

Mardi Gras! 

Don’t forget Saturday, 
February 14th is our annual 
Mardi Gras fundraiser. This 
year, the party will be held in 
honor of Fr Joe. 

New Apparel 

Check out our new items in the 
clothing ad this month. Show 
your Knight’s pride with a 
smart looking polo shirt or be 
the chef you always wanted to 
be with a KoC BBQ apron. You 
can relive all the wonderful 
Fiesta BBQ memories in your 
own backyard while wearing 
one! 

New Look Newsletter 

Hey the newsletter has a new 
look this month. What do you 
think? Please be patient while 
we work to improve the way 
we get all this information to 
you!
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!
Please plan on buying your tickets this weekend or next in 
the church patio.  This year we have a great new band for 
your dancing pleasure, catered dinner, costume judging, 
silent and live auctions, fun and laughter.   We are honoring 
Fr Joe and his mission work in Alaska.   Funds raised will go 
to our local charities and to Fr Joe’s mission.!

I want to give you an advance notice of two exciting items 
up for live auction.!

Private home catered dinner party for 6 persons with 
Fathers Joe and Pat.  Date to be mutually arranged.!

Private small airplane ride for 2 in the same plane that 
Father Joe flew in to Alaska. !

Next, please plan on attending the San Antonio Fish Frys.  
There are 6 Lenten Fish Fry Fridays after Ash Wednesday, 
February 18, and the Knights will be hosting all of them.   
Details are in the bulletin and at anaheimhillsknights.org.!

We will be asking for volunteers to assist with the event at 
our February meeting.!

Something to think about this month…..We will be voting 
for new officers earlier this year as prescribed by Supreme.  
The nominating committee meets in March.  In April, 
candidates are announced and in May we vote.   The 
opportunity to serve on the board is the best way to fully 
appreciate the Knights of Columbus.  Officers work behind 
the scenes to develop programs and lead events for the 
benefit of our community.  We need new blood in the 
system.  Whether you just joined or have been on the side 
lines, I invite you to become more active.   Are you 
interested?  Tap on my shoulder.!

May God Bless !

Bill Whitcomb!

!
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Holy Father’s Prayer 
Intentions  

!
Prisoners:  

That prisoners, especially the 
young, may be able to rebuild 
lives of dignity. 

Separated spouses: 

That married people who are 
separated may find welcome and 
support in the Christian 
community. 
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Live Entertainment ◊ Dinner ◊ Dancing 
No-host Bar ◊ Live & Silent Auction 

 

Tickets on sale now $50.00 each
Knights of Columbus   

Proceeds donated to charitable organizations 
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Return 

    To the 

 Lord 

 Your 

  God 
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  $22.00 each (Medium –extra large) 
In five brilliant colors especially embroidered with our council name and number. Shirts 
are an ultra blend with pocket, 50% preshrunk cotton, 50% polyester. Priced less than 
you can get elsewhere, most sizes available.  Larger sizes available upon special 
order, additional cost may apply, 2XL add $2.00.  Additional colors also available on 
special order. 
 

Standard colors    Special colors 
 

 
 

$10.00 each 
Available in steel gray only, same insignia as polo shirts.  Each shirt is 
emblazoned with our insignia silk screened on the front above the pocket 
and on the back big enough for anyone to see 20 feet away!    

$15.00 each 
You asked for it, we got it. This is an extra heavy duty butcher apron 
with two front pockets. Completely adjustable, ties in the back and 
emblazoned with our own logo for our council.  Limited quantities 
available. 
 

$15.00 each 
You asked for it we got it, now in  stock a limited supply of baseball caps.    
Completely adjustable emblazoned with our own logo for our council in 
front and wording in back.   
 
All items are sold at cost, no shipping charges.  We can also get windbreakers, jackets 
and other clothing apparel embroidered for you; just ask  us  how…Please  order  at  the  
General Meeting from your friendly apparel procurer, Brother Bob DePaola or email: 
roster@anaheimhillsknights.org 
 

 
 
 

November 2014  
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san antonio  
knights of columbus 

 

Benefiting Charities 
 
 

B. DePaola 
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Sunshine Report !
Dear Jesus, Divine Physician and Healer of the sick, we turn to you in this time of illness. We 
place our sick under your care and humbly ask that you restore all your servants to health again. 
Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge your will and know that whatever you do, you do for 
the love of us.!

And so Dear Lord Jesus, Tend to our sick ones. Give rest our weary ones. Bless our dying ones. 
And soothe our suffering ones.!

We ask all this by the power of your death and resurrection and your Most Holy Name which is 
above all names. Amen.!

Fr. Dave!

!
Brother Knights,!

 !

Please keep the following Knights and their families in your thoughts and prayers. Please email 
or call me for any updates.!

 !

Brother Joe Nanci says, “ regarding his skin cancer, I'm pretty good, next week they going to 
remove the access tissue from the bridge of my nose and then some time in February they going 
to remove the skin cancer from the other eye, but thank GOD this one won't be as bad as the 
first one.”!

 !

Brother Bob DePaola took a slip and fell hard on his left knee in Dec. and wearing a soft cast for 
now and pain pills for the pain. He says, “I went to the Orthopedic Surgeon today (mid Jan.).  
He told me according to the x-rays I am not a candidate to a third orthoscopic surgery in that 
knee seeing I have already had two.  Because of all the damage that has been inflicted on the 
knee during my days of police work I am now developing arthritic pain as well. He gave me a 
choice of either cortisone shots every three months or a complete knee replacement.  I have 
chosen the shots.  If that works that I will go with that for now.  The first shot I got has 
seemed to work but I need to use a brace to immobilize it from twisting. Other than that I am 
great.”!
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 !

Brother Mark Brewster had total knee replacement in early November.  He says, “Coming along 
good, still fighting infection. Taking antibiotics. Start physical therapy the first of Feb.”!

 !

Brother Bob Fiorentino says, Phyllis is half way thru her cardio rehab and continues to make 
positive progress!

    Cousin will get his third set of chemo infusions next Friday, Aside from losing his hair 
and the normal post infusion fatigue and discomfort he is doing OK and spirits are up. After the 
4th set of shots they will assess the results so keep praying.”!

 !

Brother Jim, Schrader says, “My wife, Dorothy, is now home from the hospital after a knee 
replacement. She is improving daily, and can walk with her cane for short distances. She has been 
able to get to mass now, and thanks everyone for their prayers.”!

 !

Brother Keith Carden says, “I’m about the same battling this disease, CFS. Also how about 
including this link to a ME/CFS article in my monthly health check? This would help my 
brothers better understand this disease.!

Well-known law prof battles stigma of chronic fatigue syndrome by going public  
www.abajournal.com!

 !

Brother Don Davis says, “I am fine and finished with my PT, Lynne seems to be healing, 
regarding the virus in her eye that had a previous surgery for glaucoma. She returns to UCLA on 
12 Feb for a progress report and exam.”!

Brother Bill Weiss was hospitalized with a serious leg infection. He says, “The wound has 
healed!  Golf is coming back.  Thank you for all your prayers.”!

  !

 Brother Jack Abajian needs our special prayers regarding his Internal Cervical Fusion Surgery 
on Oct. 29th, he had a series of setbacks, but he was home in Dec.  Received the following 
message from Toni dated 1-14-14. Wish I had better news to share with you.  Jack (Abajian) was 
taken back to the emergency room last night again having respiratory failure. We are waiting for 
results of the CT scan they took, checking for pulmonary embolism in his heart or lungs. The 
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lung X-ray showed no fluid in his lungs. They are trying to understand why this keeps happening 
with him. Please keep him in your prayers today. I will be going to the hospital soon and will 
keep you all updated as soon as we know something.!

Signed Toni.!

Also pray for Jack’s family, Father, Mother and Sister.!

  Brother Jim Dawson continues to go in for dialysis three times a week. He fell in the 
morning, 1-16-14, paramedics got him back on his feet and off to dialysis. He came home with 
pain in the leg that caused the fall and is planning to go back to doctor.!

 !

Brother Jim Doyle has a prosthetic to replace the loss of his foot. He is in great spirits and 
getting used to it. He says he’s 70 percent back to normal, almost no use of a cane. He is thankful 
for the prayers.!

 !

Get well cards and flowers have been sent to recently ill Knights.!

 !

God Bless All !

Brother Bert 
Sunshine Chairman!

bnbntrout@aol.com!

714 328-1127
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February 2015
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4 5 6 7
Council Meeting Recycle 

Room 6 Saturday

8 9 10 11 12 13 14
Knights of 

Columbus

Mardi Gras

Event

15 16 17 18 19 20 21
Ash Wednesday First Friday

Start of Lent of Lent

Fish Fry

22 23 24 25 26 27 28
Second Friday

of Lent

Fish Fry

Notes:
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